Priscilla Hoback

To Dept of Ecology regarding the CAFO rules: I oppose the CAFO rules as drafted and concur with
the comments of Okanogan, Thurston and Yakima County Farm Bureaus. Applying CAFO
standards to small operations will be devastating to local food production and our ability to provide
food for ourselves. I strongly suggest that Ecology work with local conservation districts to protect
our water quality to come up with a reasonable solution. The CAFO rules have a disproportionate
and unreasonable impact on small operations.



